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Our ref: MP09_0074-Mod-2 

Mr Brad Searle 
Environment, Approvals and Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Bingo Recycling Pty Ltd 
305 Parramatta Road  
Auburn NSW 2144 
 
3 February 2023 

Subject: Request for additional information – Modification to the Orchard Hills Waste and 
Resource Management Facility (MP09_0074-Mod-2) 

Dear Mr Searle 

The notification period for the modification application for the Orchard Hills Waste and 
Resource Management Facility (MP09_0074-Mod-2) ended on 1 February 2023. All submissions 
received by the Department of Planning and Environment (the Department) to date are available 
on the NSW planning portal at: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/projects/mod-2-integrated-water-and-leachate-plant-modifications. 

At the time of writing, the Department has not yet received responses from the Environment 
Protection Authority, Transport for NSW, Sydney Water and the Western Sydney Airport 
Corporation. Any advice received from these authorities will be provided upon receipt. 

The Department requests you provide a response to all issues raised in the submissions. In 
addition, the Department will also be providing comments that you will be required to address in 
your submissions report. These comments will be provided under separate cover shortly.  

As at the date of this letter, the number of days in the assessment period that have elapsed 
stands at 16. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bianca Thornton on (02) 8217 2040 or via email at 
bianca.thornton@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lindsey Blecher 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 

as delegate for the Planning Secretary 
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